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Cincinnati/Northern Kentucky International Airport 
 

Operations Memorandum 
 
 
 

To: CVG Airport Airlines, Tenants and Concessionaires 
 

From:  Brian Cobb, Director - Customer Services 
 

Subject: Front Entrance Closure for Maintenance 
 

Date: September 18, 2013 
 
 
Beginning this evening, September 18th, the front entrance to the baggage claim level  of the Terminal 
will be closed for maintenance.  The concrete sidewalk area just outside the main doors will be repaired.  
Stanchions and signage will be in place outside, as well as inside, directing customers to use the 
entrances on either side of the main doors until the new concrete is ready for customer traffic. 
 

 
 

 


